RESIDENTS MEETING TO BE HELD AT THE MANOR HOUSE - 18TH AND 21ST OCTOBER AT 2.30 P.M.

Dear fellow residents – I will be holding a Residents Meeting on the 18th and 21st October at 2.30 p.m.

Due to social distancing we will have to hold the meeting over the two days. Please give your preference as to which day you would prefer. However, we may have to allocate the days evenly but will do our best to accommodate each resident on their preferred dates. To be on the safe side try and hold both days open.

As this is our first meeting since lockdown in 2020 I would very much appreciate as many residents as possible to attend. It will be a closed meeting and no management will be present.

Look forward to meeting up with you all and enjoying an interesting debate.

Many thanks,

Joan Misplon

Chairman

29th September 2021